
 
  
 
 
 
July 23, 2014 
 
 
Amanda Todd Legacy/Memorial Fund  
Carol Todd 
 
 
 
Dear Carol:  
 
The World Federation for Mental Health is proud to support the Light Up the World 
Purple Awareness Campaign as part of an international effort to increase awareness 
about mental health and the effects of bullying.  
 
As the creators of World Mental Health Day we are always on board to support 
campaigns that bring international awareness to mental health issues.   Your Light Up 
the World Purple project is important to create awareness regarding the effects of 
bullying on a person’s mental health.   We are more than happy that you have 
chosen October 10/World Mental Health Day to highlight your awareness campaign 
and hope that we can help spread the word about all that you are doing.    
 
If possible, try to send us pictures of the event so that we can post them on our 
website to show the world your event!  
 
I would be happy to send you our WFMH logo to use for your WMHDAY Event and if 
there is anything else we can do, please let me know.  
 
Thank you and good luck with your campaign!  
 
 
 
Deborah  
Deborah Maguire  
WFMH, Director of Administration  
WMHDAY Coordinator 


